
Lighthouse 
The November 2018 

Our Services 
Sunday 
Bible Study - all ages   9:45AM 

Morning Worship  11:00AM 

Wednesday 
Intake Meal    5:15PM 

Prayer Meeting   6:00PM 

Adult Bible Study& Ministries  6:00PM 

Mission Friends   6:00PM 

Childrenąs Ministry  6:00PM 

Cooper Student Ministries  6:00PM 

Choir Practice          7:00PM 
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Bible Club has changed this 
year. We will only be       

meeting once a month on the 
first Wednesday of every 

month. We are asking               
Sunday School classes to 
volunteer to make cookies 

or donate some kind of 
small snack. Please let                 

Lacon or Devon know which 
month your class can do! 

Our first meeting had about              
80- 90 students!                       



Thank You LORD!   

November 2018 

 

Lamentations 3:22- 26 

New King James Version (NKJV) 

22 Through the LORDąs mercies we are not consumed,  
Because His compassions fail not.  
23 They are new every morning;  
Great is Your faithfulness.  
24 ć The LORD is my portion,Ĉ says my soul,  
 
ć Therefore I hope in Him!Ĉ  
25 The LORD is good to those who wait for Him,  
To the soul who seeks Him.  
26 It is good that one should hope and wait quietly  
For the salvation of the LORD.  

 

Will you join me this month in thanking the Lord for all His blessings.  God is 
good even in the worst of the worst of days.    

THANK YOU LORD FOR: 

Your Love and Mercies. 

Your Compassions. 

Your Faithfulness.  

Your Goodness. 

He is good to those who hope in Him.  

He is good to those who wait for Him.  

He is good to those who seek after Him.  

Your Salvation.  

 



Dear Choir,  

 

Thanks for  all of the dedication you have to 

our choir and the music ministry!  

 

We will continue to practice our Christmas Program during our                

regular Wednesday Night Rehearsals at 7:00PM. Thanks for  all of the 

hard work you've put in so far, and please remember to keep listening 

to your CD  for  individual practice!  

 

Love in Christ,  

 

Bro. Roland P. Smith  

Dates to Remember:                        
4th: Time Changes -  Fall Back                                          

4th: Deaconąs Meeting @5PM                                                                          

6th: Budget Committee Meeting @6PM                                                      

11th: Veterans Day Service                                             

11th: Meal for Widows/Widowers & Senior Adults following Morning 

Worship                                                                            

12th: Veterans Day -  Church Office Closed                                                  
17th: Packing Shoeboxes at 10AM in the FLC                                                                       

18th: Staff/Calendar Meeting @5PM                                                                    

18th: Youth Trip to YEC                                                           

18th: Youth to YEC                                                             
20th: Senior Adult Game Night @6PM                                                              

21st: Prayer Meeting Only -  No Intake or Services                                                                             

22nd: Thanksgiving Day -  Church Office Closed                                              

23rd: Church Office Closed                                             

27th: Hanging of Greens                                                                                    
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Come pack a shoebox with us on November 17th 

at 10:00 a. m. in the Family Life Center  

and stay for a light lunch.  

All year long we have been collecting items for our shoeboxes and 

now is the time to put it all together. Please bring any items you 

may have collected at home so we can help you pack yours too. Last 

year we packed 133 boxes.  Let's see if we can surpass that this year.  

For more information, please contact Susan Redmond at 337 - 208- 4999.  

Bless a child's heart this Christmas!  

Shop with A Cop                                                                                      

To Register a child the parent/guardian must bring proof of income, 

birth certificate and the childąs SSN card to Helping Hands                   

Storefront Thursday, November 8th from 9AM -  12PM. Call 337- 238- 3832 

for more details.  If you would like to purchase a meal or sandwich 

please contact the church office or Susan Redmond.  



Childrenąs News for November  

 

Children will be serving in November by having a Birthday 

Bash for children who do not get to celebrate birthdays.  

Wednesday, November 14th at 6:00 p.m. in the Education                

Building, children will put together birthday bags.  

We would like for each child to bring items they would like 

to give.  We will put them in a bag and later deliver to the 

store front ministry.  

We will also have our own birthday bash!  

Some items for example to bring could be:  cake mix, frosting, 

napkins, plates, forks, balloons, blowers, table cloth, etcċ 

Gift bags will be provided!  

See you in Sunday School!  

The Childrenąs Ministry Team 



Dear Students, 

 

I had a great time in October with you, and I 

look forward to having a good time in Christian 

fellowship and worship with you during  November! 

I have a Youth Led Worship scheduled for Sunday, November 4th. We will practice 

the Wednesday before during our normal meeting time and on the morning of at 

9:00AM.  

 

We also have YEC coming up this month on November 18- 19! Guests include speaker 

Drew Worsham, worship by Rush of Fools, Bonray, MC SoJo, DJ Vow, Real                     

Encounter BMX Team, and concludes with a Colton Dixon concert!  

 

Please remember to stay in God's word and pray continuously!  

 

Love in Christ,  

 

Bro. Roland P. Smith  

 

For Choir: 


